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THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS / LAWRENCE, KANSAS 66044

Office of the Chancellor
223 Strong Hall
913 864 3131

July 31, 1973

The Honorable Robert Dole
United States Senator

2327 New Senate Office Building
Washington, D. C. 20510

Dear Senator:

It was a pleasure to meet you and to hear your address
while in Abilene for the National Salute to Small Business.
Your address was excellent and your comments about the railroad--
especially the empty boxcars--brought just the right levity to
a very impressive occasion.

When you are in Lawrence and have time, I hope you will
come by the campus for a visit. We would be honored to have
you any time. In the meantime, please call on us when there
are ways we can be of service to you or your staff.

Again, it was a pleasure to make your acquaintance. Our
mutual friend, Howard Baker, has told me about your fine work
in the Senate, and I look forward to a long and productive
association.

Sincerely)
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Archie R. Dykes
Chancellor
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